
From: Jacobson, Erik B 
Sent: 8/6/2010 3:23:38 PM 
To: 'Fulcher, Jack' (jack.fulcher@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Lichtblau, Erich (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=EFL5) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Follow-up questions and vacation 

Jack, 

As I mentioned at our meeting today, I'm going to be on vacation for the next two weeks, returning on 
Monday, August 23. If you need to follow-up with PG&E on any of the issues we discussed today 
during this two week period, please use Erich Lichtbiau (973-1133) as your point of contact. Since your 
vacation coincides with mine, I'm not expecting much interaction between Energy Division and PG&E 
over the next two weeks on this topic, but if by chance you do need something or you want to send us 
the revised questions, feei free to send them to Erich and he can get started on developing our 
response. 

Thanks for you time today and have a great time in Hawaii. 

Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm, 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebj1@pge.com 
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